Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 2:15 PM

To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 48 Beech

Attachments: 848 Beech St.Email Chain.5-4-20.pdf

Hi Joanna, Can you follow-up by email with the owner about who to talk to about designating as a single-family house,
versus a duplex. Just let him know the process, using the basic language in Yaya’s email — cleaned up to not reference
Mike Palm. He should be given Yaya’s and Mike’s contact information. Thanks, Marcia



